

Dear Mayor Pauline Rochefort,

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my sincere gratitude for being awarded the Township of East Ferris Bursary. I am truly thankful for the generosity of the Township and its commitment to supporting education.

I am currently in my second year of studies at the Thunder Bay Campus of NOSM University. The Township of East Ferris Bursary has significantly alleviated the financial burden associated with my education, allowing me to focus more on my studies and extracurricular activities.

As I progress through my studies, I am excited about my future plans. While I am not yet sure what my plans are regarding specialties, I do plan on working in Northern Ontario and within smaller communities and it is lovely to receive support from such communities.

Once again, I extend my heartfelt gratitude to you and the Township of East Ferris for your commitment to education and for providing me with this bursary. Your generosity has made a significant impact on my life, and I am sincerely thankful for the support.

Sincerely,

Emily Hunt